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To:       Chad Brocato, Fire Chief 
From:    Michael Hohl, Assistant Fire Chief 
Date:     04/15/2021 
Re:       Lease Agreement for an Emergency Vehicle 

 
As you know, the City of Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue has requested to borrow one 

of our Rescue Ambulances to use during the Fort Lauderdale Air and Sea Show on 

May 8-9, 2021. They would need to pick up the emergency vehicle on May 7, 2021 

and bring it back on May 10, 2021. Fort Lauderdale is only requesting the use of our 

emergency vehicle without personnel. In order to loan our Rescue Ambulance to Fort 

Lauderdale, a Lease Agreement for an Emergency Vehicle is required. The City 

Attorney has prepared said document, as well as a Resolution to bring before the 

City Commission for approval. This item will need to be on the April 27, 2021 

Commission Agenda in order to meet the time constraint. Attached are the required 

documents. 

 

Attachments: 

City Attorney’s Communication 2021-576 

Emergency Vehicle Lease Agreement 2021-575 

Resolution 2021-172 
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